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DEPARTMENT OF MARINE AND FISHERIES. 

DEPUTY MINISTERS OFFICE,

OTTAWA , CANADA.

30th June 1925.
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Dear Sir Arthur:-
.I beg to acknowledge receipt 

with regard to theof your letter of the 24-th inst 

institution of a course in communication engineering at 

McGill University.
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The grant to Toronto Univer­

sity for an Aero-Dynamics Laboratory, to which you re­

fer, was made under the auspices of the Research Coun­

cil, and I accordingly think it advisable to postpone 

discussion of your suggestion until the return of Dr, 

Tory.
In the meantime I will arrange 

to have a talk with the Honourable the Minister of De­

fence in this reference.
t/uly,Yours ve 'on/a

1?
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G

Principal and Vice Chancellof, 
McGill University, i

Montreal,

• »

I
!■■■

;
I

/

.*-4:m


